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To: E—

Cc: City Council
Subject: Sebastopol Senior Center
Date: Friday, March 8, 2024 8:45:28 PM

Dear Mayor Rich and City Council,

I have been a member and volunteer of the Sebastopol Senior Center for 11 years. I am writing to let you know how
important the Center is and urge you not to cut the funding. I have seen the improvements to our programs and the
Harvest Cafe over the past few years. Sebastopol is an aging community making its services more important than
ever.

Respectfully,
Pamela Browne

Sebastopol
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